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PRESS RELEASE 
 
18 May 2005 
 
CLOSURE OF MAIN GATE TO THE DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS PROVINCIAL 
HEAD OFFICE IN MMABATHO 
 
The main gate to the Provincial Head Office of the Department of Public Works on 
the Modiri Molema road will be temporarily closed as from Tuesday the 24 May 2005 
until further notice. 
 
This is necessitated by the construction of a guardhouse as part of main entrance to 
the new Public Works Head Office Building under construction. 
 
Clients of the Department, visitors and members of the general public are advised to 
make use of an alternative entrance on the Northern boundary of the Old Parliament 
precinct opposite the entrance to Mmabatho Stadium and the tennis courts. 
 
The Department extends its apologies for the inconvenience caused during the 
construction period. 
 
  
ISSUED BY THE DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 
FOR CLARITY& FURTHER INFORMATION CONTACT: Lesiba Moses Kgwele 
(Departmental Spokesperson) at 018-387 2447 OR 083 629 1987  
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Old Parliament, Mmabatho, 2735 
Private Bag X 2037, Mmabatho, 2735 

Tel.: +27(18) 387-2002 
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